
From:  Chivaratanond, Susan <SChivaratanond@mayerbrown.com>

Sent time:  03/13/2019 04:51:09 PM

To:  Jason McCrea <jason.mccrea@lacity.org>

Cc:  Sergio Ibarra <sergio.ibarra@lacity.org>; Heather Bleemers <Heather.Bleemers@lacity.org>

Subject:  RE: Public correspondence
 

Received. Thanks s
 
d  213.229.5162   
o  213.229.9500
schivaratanond@mayerbrown.com

 

From: Jason McCrea <jason.mccrea@lacity.org> 
Sent: Wednesday, March 13, 2019 4:42 PM
To: Chivaratanond, Susan <SChivaratanond@mayerbrown.com>
Cc: Sergio Ibarra <sergio.ibarra@lacity.org>; Heather Bleemers <Heather.Bleemers@lacity.org>
Subject: Public correspondence
 
**EXTERNAL SENDER**
 
see attached.
 
--
 

Jason McCrea
Department of City Planning

Major Projects

T: 213-847-3672

221 N. Figueroa St., Suite 1350

Los Angeles, CA  90012

 

__________________________________________________________________________ 
This email and any files transmitted with it are intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom they are
addressed. If you have received this email in error please notify the system manager. If you are not the named addressee you
should not disseminate, distribute or copy this e‐mail.

Mayer Brown is a global services provider comprising an association of legal practices that are separate entities, including
Mayer Brown LLP (Illinois, USA), Mayer Brown International LLP (England), Mayer Brown (a Hong Kong partnership) and Tauil &
Chequer Advogados (a Brazilian partnership).

Information about how we handle personal information is available in our Privacy Notice.
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